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April 28, 1989

Director, Office of Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Payment - Civil Penalty
License #29-03038-01
License #29-03038-02
NRC Inspection #89-001

Dear Sir / Madam:

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $3,750 in full payment i

of a civil penalty which has been proposed by the Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission. This payment is submitted
with the understanding that we do not wish to formally appeal the
Notice of Violations contained in the April 5, 1989 letter from
Mr. William T. Russell, Regional Administrator.

Please be advised that we will be forwarding to you shortly our
,

response, comments and corrective actions with respect to the |
Notice of Violations set forth by Mr. Russell. i

Very truly yours,
,

#

F ancis X. Mcginn, M.D. '

Administrator, Medical Affairs

FXM:mw
Enc. Check

cc: William T. Russell
Regional Administrator
Region I, NRC

Arthur T. Dunn, President

Wade N. Miller, M.D.
Director, Nuclear Medicine
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